
January uth, 2012 

Century Link Business 

 is requesting additional DID'S to 
support growth on campus. Our need is for 500 DID's t o  be used for E911 purposes and will be assigned 

to the PSALl database. 

We request the prefix 592 to accommodate this internal range of numbers: 

592 (500 DID's) 

We require like the numbers to have the same prefix and that the prefix is 592 so that it fits within our 
current dialing plan. We would appreciate recelving these numbers by March z*, 2012. 
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